
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is slated to 
begin work on the Zoo Interchange North Leg Project in the coming 
weeks. The North Leg project includes work along I-41, from Swan 
Boulevard to Burleigh Street, and is scheduled to conclude in 2023. 
Several construction activities will take place in and around your 
neighborhood, including, but not limited to, the reconstruction of the 
Meinecke Avenue bridge as well as the reconstruction of the North 
Avenue Interchange. Preparatory work will commence first with tree 
clearing along the freeway and utility work on 112th and 113th Streets. 
Additional communication will be sent prior to and throughout the 
project to keep residents apprised of upcoming closures, stage 
changes, and other impactful work. 

WHAT TO EXPECT

Some construction activities are likely to create vibration, noise, and/or 
dust. Resident and business access will be maintained throughout the 
project, but alternate routes will need to be used for periods of time. 
Be assured that we always work hard to minimize the impact of these 
events, but if you have a concern, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. The project team appreciates your patience during this period of 
construction in your area.
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Questions? Contact:

Heather Weber, Public Information Leader

(414) 704 - 6422

heatherweber@gmoxie.com

For more details and all the latest
project information, please visit:
projects.511wi.gov/zoo-interchange-project
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